
Early Years Virtual School Experience
Virtual Home Visits 17th-28th August

Virtual home visits will enable children to 
have a chance to get to know their teacher
on a one to one basis and begin to establish
a relationship. This will help to reduce anxiety
about starting school and the children will 
become familiar with the teacher and teaching
assistants before entering into the classroom. 

They will also provide parents with an
opportunity to speak about any particular
needs your child may have and are a great
beginning to opening up lines of 
communication between
home and school. 

More activities from 1st September

A range of weekly activities on Seesaw
covering all areas of the Early Years curriculum.
NAE Story boxes 
Thinking Inside the Bag- resources and activities,
available for collection for children who are 
in Beijing. 
A Book in a Bag-Library service for children
who are in Beijing. 

A range of weekly activities on Seesaw
NAE Story boxes
Thinking Inside the Bag
A Book in a Bag
Busy Things website
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